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22nd October 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
As you are aware, Miss Clark will be moving from Reception to Year 1 after the half term holidays. 
I know that some of you were disappointed by this news. Miss Clark is however leaving behind a 
fantastic team of dedicated professionals who will ensure that all of the children in Reception 
continue to get the best start on their educational journeys that we can provide. 
 
We are excited to be welcoming a new, experienced teacher to Colmers Farm Primary School after 
half term in Reception. Her name is Miss Winfield and I am sure that you will all make her feel 
welcome.  
 
I hope that you have a wonderful half term with your children. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Williams 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


